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Comments: As an Arizona resident I vehemently disagree with the propose action to get rid of 80% of the wild

horse population near Heber. It is not okay to just destroy these lives. There are many wild horse organizations

that can help the state and forest services come up with a better plan of action. I am a member of the Salt River

Wild Horse Management volunteer team and we work endlessly to try to protect these beautiful treasures of

Arizona. The forest service does not have the authority to "humanely dispose" of these wild horses and would

need congressional action to do so. This is wrong and I am out heated at the proposal. 


